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Reply to Attn of: W  September 28, 2001

TO: Marshall Space Flight Center
Attn:  DAO1/Center Director

FROM: W/Assistant Inspector General for Inspections, Administrative
                             Investigations, and Assessments

SUBJECT: Rapid Action Notice – Marshall Space Flight Center Exchange Financial
Management, G-01-025

The Office of Inspector General (OIG) recently issued the subject rapid action notice
addressing significant deficiencies pertaining to the Exchange financial management
(Enclosure 1).

We found that proper procedures were not being followed in reconciling the Exchange’s
accounting system to applicable bank statements.  Accordingly, we recommended that
Marshall Space Flight Center management develop proper reconciliation procedures,
make necessary adjusting entries to the Exchange’s accounting system, and work with
banking officials to negotiate service charges and correct banking errors identified during
our review.

Management concurred with the recommendations in the rapid action notice and took
appropriate corrective actions (Enclosure 2)1.  We consider management's reply to be
fully responsive and consider the issues highlighted in this notice to be closed.

[original signed by]
David M. Cushing

Enclosures (2)

                                                
1 The financial and accounting information provided by management to support the corrective actions taken
are not included as part of Enclosure 2.
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cc:
B/Mr. Varholy
J/Mr. Sutton
JM/Mr. Werner
JR/Mr. Harding
M/Mr. Rothenberg
MSFC/DEO1/Mr. Roth
MSFC/RS40/Mr. Walker
MSFC/RSO1/Mr. Bates
Program Manager, Audit Quality/Marshall Space Flight Center
















